
 
 
 

 

13
th
 November 2016 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 5 
 
 

As part of our golden time this week, 
children will be having popcorn. 
 
 

If your child has any allergies, please 
inform their teacher before tomorrow, the 
morning of 14

th
 February, otherwise we 

will presume they can have it. 
 
 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss McInnes 
Teacher 
 
 
  


